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IMPORTANT CHANGE TO
YOUR REFUSE COLLECTION

Torridge District Council is making changes to its waste
collection service to improve efficiency

From week commencing
3" October 2011

your weekly domestic refuse collection day
(black bag) will be changing.

Your new collection day will be a

FRIDAY

Your kerbside box and bag for your dry recycling, and
the wheeled bin for organic waste (where the service
is operating), will remain unchanged.

Please do not present your waste for collection any earlier
than the evening before your collection day.

Thank you for your co-operation.

www.torridge.gov.uk/refuse 01237 428734




